
TO: All Distributors, Dealers and Owners

SUBJECT: PA-24 1959 Owners Handbook

It has been noted that on Page 24 of the subject handbook, Item 6
states: "Attach safety lock to handle."

In view of the fact that there is no such piece of equipment on the
aircraft, Item 6 should be deleted.

Very truly yours,

PIPER AIRCRAFT CORPORATION

SERVICE LETTER

Service Letter No. 311 November 22, 1958

Service Manager

RB:mm

PIPER AIRCRAFT CORPORATION, LOCK HAVEN, PA., U. S. A.
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